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Canfield High School Teen Health & Medical Society Club 
Donates to SRMC’s Breast Cancer Program 

 

 
 
The Canfield High School Teen Health & Medical Society Club recently presented 
Salem Regional Medical Center (SRMC) with a check for $9,430 from its second annual 
Pink Out Pickleball Tournament. Proceeds will benefit the hospital’s Breast Cancer 
Program.  
 
Pictured (l-r) are Hadley Moser, Club President; Dr. Mark Potts, Canfield High School 
Principal; Amy Reed, SRMC Director of Development; and Angelina Folsom, Club Vice 
President. 
 


